
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 28/18

SOUTHSEA SEAFRONT SURVEY OPERATIONS - 19-25 MARCH 2018

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen's Harbour Master Portsmouth that between 19 and 25 March 2018,
an intertidal and subtidal survey will be undertaken by the vessel COASTAL SURVEYER (8 metre white hulled
catamaran) in vicinity of Southsea Seafront as part of the Southsea Coastal Scheme sea defences project.

2.   The area being surveyed is close inshore and to the east of the main navigation channel, as shown by the
shaded area below.  The survey will consist of grab sampling and underwater filming during which time COASTAL
SURVEYOR may be restricted in ability to manoeuvre and will display the appropriate signals in accordance with the
COLREGS. 

3.   Cancel this LNTM on 26 March 2018.

Thursday 15 Mar 2018 

S O Hopper 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


